On Apr 17, 2020 10:16 AM, ken howard <howardak@starband.net> wrote:

Hi Karl,

We tried to send you the email below this morning but, for most reason, it showed up under an email address with
Starband which no longer exhits, sorry. So, hopefully you will receive our email now.

Thanks,
Ken and Laura

klhowardak@aol.com

Subject:your job
Date:Fri, 17 Apr 2020 10:59:03 -0700
From:ken howard <howardak@starband.net>
To:khagerman@petersburgak.gov

Karl,

My name is Ken Howard. My wife and | live about 15 miles south of
town on Keene Channel. We are retired but still active in our
community. We have been following the directions and information on
the current virus very closely as we fall into the venerable age group. On
yesterdays radio update on KFSK we were discouraged to hear the
negative comments from several community members. We very much
appreciate what you and our community leaders are doing to keep us all
safe as possible. These are difficult times for us all. And | feel we are
sailing in uncharted waters. It seems most logical to error on the side of
caution. Please stay your present course to keep us all safe. Thank you

for your hard work and diligence.

Sincerely Ken and Laura Howard



